Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting
At Cathlamet Public Library,

Thursday, August 4, 2022 -12:45pm 

Proposed Agenda

1. Call to order by Robin Westphall, chair. Welcome to the new town council liaison to the library, Kermit Chamberlain.
2. Approval of the July 7th, 2022 meeting minutes and July Vouchers and payables.
3. Librarian Report – Physical circ stats for July. Adult fiction is being tagged with genre labels. Adult nonfiction inventory is next. 
Old Business: 
1. Carol sent a request to David for PW to add a fiberglass panel to the side of the porch to protect patrons using the new bench from wet weather. Upcoming summit on parking issues related to the letter that was written.
2. Leslie is also preparing a proclamation to the town recognizing the faithfulness of library volunteers, and/or the value of the library as a public service to the town (listing all the things the library provides for this area).
3. Carol and Leslie (with additional help from volunteers Michele Thomas and Linda Wright, and Dennis Blix for transporting tables) will have finished the last of the children’s summer reading program events for “Oceans of Possibilities” held at Erickson Park, yesterday. Attendance varied from four children and two parents (a conflict with VBS week) to over 20 children, 12 parents, and 8 babies/toddlers (as of 7/27/22). Sara White, the Youth Services Director for the Washington State Library came and helped at the July 27th event.
New Business: 
1. The keypad lock on the back door has failed and was/is scheduled to be replaced today.
2. Sara Jones, the State Librarian of Washington is due to visit our library Wednesday, August 10th! Evelyn Lindberg, who keeps our website going, will visit on the 24th.
3. Carol looked into saving money on our internet subscription by applying for Federal E-rate, but found out the application due date was July 1st. She was directed to contact Cody Hanson at the State Library for assistance with getting signed up for e-rate for next year, and talked with Cody on Tuesday. 
4. Steve Carson of Computer Link NW, contacted Carol about adding the purchase of new public library computers and a printer to the Digital Equity grant he would be writing. Carol met with him and his associate Julia, and asked that setup fees for the computers and printer with the town’s IT company be included in the grant. He requested a letter of support from the library.
5. COVID exposures and near exposures are still an issue. Volunteers have been recommended to wear masks.

6. Other?

7. Next meeting date – Thursday, September 1st, at the library 12:45pm. 
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